1965, Jan. 3.

Dear Mr, Schulz:

I hore pu will not forget me on the little frag-
nent I wanted from your meteorite. Iy need not be suhstangidz-
something like a small fingernel size or say 4 inch flake
would do. \

I am going to New York on a dry goods company trip
leaving January 15th and want to take this to a museum there
or in Washington and have it checked for classification.

As I told you when I was there, I think thie will turn out

to be what 1s technically called a bronzite or hypersthene
chondrite. These names of minerals refer merely to an iron
magnesium gilicete, and the hypersthene has more 1iron in
combinetion in it than the bronzite. The "chondrite" part

of the claseification name refers to small grains or spherical
bodles that show up on close examination of the interior.

I hope you cen also give me the welght of the main
maes and if posdble also the weight of the slice you cut off
and a guess at the welght of the plece your brother took.

By the way, I falled to ask you his mame and address. There
is probably not a ghost of a chance that he has that scrap
but if you will give me the information I would like to akk
him, He might have thrown it in some box about the place
or at some spot in the yard where it could be retrkved.

Thanks again for you co-operation, and I wish you
a happy 1965.

Sincerely,



